March 1, 2011

Donetta Davidson Commissioner and Chairman U.S. Election Assistance Commission 1225 New York Avenue, Suite 1100 Washington, DC 20005

Dear Chair Davidson,

On behalf of the chair of the Technical Guidelines Development Committee (TGDC), Dr. Patrick Gallagher, I am pleased to transmit the attached documents.

The following documents were developed by the TGDC and approved for transmission to the Election Assistance Commission (EAC) at its most recent meeting, January 13 and 14, 2011:

- Report of the Auditability Working Group
- Possible UOCAVA Pilot Projects for the 2012 and 2014 Federal Elections
- Accessibility and Usability Considerations for UOCAVA Remote Electronic Voting Systems
- VVSG 2.0 and Beyond: Issues and Gaps in the Usability and Accessibility Requirements

The TGDC would deeply appreciate any feedback that you might wish to offer on these documents.

Best regards,

Belinda L. Collins, Ph.D.

Senior Advisor for Voting Standards

cc: Kevin Kimball Cita Furlani

